Submitter: Michael Wilson

On Behalf Of:
Committee: Senate Committee On Rules
Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210

Oregon’s mail in voting should be looked at as the standard best practice in the
country. The voting process needs to be easy, safe and secure, Oregon’s model
works, why would we want/need to change that.

Requiring people to vote in person on the date of an election is insane!

Please keep Oregon’s current mail-in voting process in place, it works!

Moving to in-person voting on the date of the election will have a negative impact on
participation! We want more people voting, not fewer.

Thanks so much for allowing an opportunity to provide feedback on this important
topic.

Regards,

Michael R. Wilson



